Scottish Karting November 2016

At the time of writing this, the AGM of the ASKC is to take place so until then I cannot give an assessment of the health or otherwise of karting in Scotland.

I think it is generally accepted that non-MSA karting is increasing and now takes place at all 4 venues. There is evidence to suggest that this form of our discipline does very often provide a channel back to MSA racing. I feel it reflects the over legislated system which we have to adopt, particularly at club level.

As previously reported, karting numbers are down. With the huge costs and the present economic and political uncertainty I really can't see it improving. I may have more encouraging news to report at the meeting following the ASKC's AGM

Rod Taylor

November 2016